
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi Everybody!              2015 
 
 
I'm Kyle Turris, and I'd like to welcome you to our fourth annual golf tournament! June 1 
is going to be a special day that will benefit an incredible group of hockey players and 
their families. We look forward to having you be a part of it all.
 
Julie and I are very thankful to be working with the Capital City Condors. Having the 
opportunity to be teammates with these amazing individuals, spend time with their 
incredible families, and be a part of such a fun, positive, loving environment makes 12-
2pm every Saturday a highlight of our week. 
 
I’d like to personally thank you all so very much for coming out to The Marshes Golf 
Club supporting this marvelous program that continues to grow. You’ll get to meet some 
amazing Condors athletes and parents and I encourage you all to relax, have fun, and 
enjoy the experience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

   
     
 
 
Kyle Turris 
Forward, Ottawa Senators  
Honourary Captain, Capital City Condors 
 

 
 


